
 TOWN OF DUXBURY  

WINTER SNOW REMOVAL REMINDER 
 

When snow warnings are issued, residents are requested to park their cars off the street to avoid 

damage to the vehicle and to expedite plowing and sanding operations.  Vehicles obstructing 

plowing or sanding operations will be towed at the owner's expense.  The Town is not responsible 

for damage to lawn areas, fences, steps, shrubs, trees or mailboxes that are located within the 

street layout.  Residents are urged to drive reflective stakes along the edge of their lawns to reduce 

damage.  Residents may obtain sand at the Highway Garage for emergency use.  Town trucks and 

contractors plowing for the Town may not plow driveways or private sidewalks. 


